Dunstable Town Council Grove House 76 High Street North Dunstable Bedfordshire LU6 1NF

Tel: 01582 513000

Date: 14 April 2020

FAO: Members of Plans Sub-Committee, members of the public and press

In light of the ongoing restrictions relating to the COVID- 19 Pandemic, could you please note that a remote meeting of the Council's Plans Sub-Committee will be held on **Tuesday 21 April 2020 at 6.00 pm** utilising Microsoft Teams. Members will receive a meeting request with a link enabling them to join the remote meeting shortly.

Any members of the public or press who wish to attend the remote meeting are welcome to do so and should notify their wish to attend to me by email to david.ashlee@dunstable.gov.uk by **5pm on Friday, 17 April**. Instructions on how to join it will then be sent to them in advance of the meeting.

AGENDA

- 1. Apologies for Absence.
- 2. Specific Declarations of Interest.
- 3. Planning Applications
 - a) to consider applications submitted to Central Bedfordshire Council since the last meeting of Committee (see page 1)
 - b) to note recent decisions of District Planning Authority (see page 3)

Yours faithfully David Ashlee

David Ashlee, Town Clerk and Chief Executive

To: All Members of Plans Sub-Committee
Councillors Liz Jones (Chairman), Philip Crawley (Vice-Chairman), Mark Cant, Alan Corkhill, Greg George
John Gurney and Cameron Restall and other Members of the Council for information. (If unable to
attend, Members are reminded to appoint a substitute from any other Member of the Council)

(NB: All Members of the Council are welcome to attend and speak but not vote at meetings of this Sub-Com

